
Pilon, Janet

Subject: JvN/d

From: Kathy Hearn
Sent: June 4, 2019 1:49 PM
To: Chamberlain, Lisa <Lisa.Chamberlain@hamilton.ca>
Subject: JvN/d

I fully support this very creative project and I m very impressed to see such innovation and creativity behind a
development that offers a  hand-up. - not a handout .
With the reduction of affordable / available housing in Hamilton - this restores a means to a better life with pride and
dignity. I hope you support this very significant project!
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